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Changes starting this week on segment 3 of the I-75 
modernization project in Oakland County  

 
Fast facts: 
- Segment 3 involves rebuilding more than 5 miles of I-75 between 8 Mile and 13 Mile 
roads. 
- Starting Tuesday, Aug 27, prep work will require overnight double-lane closures on the 
southbound lanes. 
- Beginning Tuesday, Sept. 3, the Dallas Avenue overpass will be closed.   

 
 August 26, 2019 -- Prep work continues this week on segment 3 of the I-75 modernization 

project in Oakland County. Scheduled to begin at 10 p.m. Tuesday, Aug 27, the right and center 

lanes of southbound I-75 will be closed from I-696 to M-102 (Eight Mile Road). These double-

lane closures are restricted to overnight hours and are scheduled to be removed by 5 a.m. the 

following mornings. The lane closures are needed in order to allow crews to safely widen and 

pave the right shoulder ahead of next year's traffic shift. Weather permitting, the overnight lane 

closures are expected to be completed by Friday, Sept. 6.     

  Starting at 9 a.m. Tuesday, Sept. 3, crews will close the Dallas Avenue overpass above I-

75. This is the first overpass located north of the I-75/I-696 interchange and is expected to be 

removed later this month. During the closure of the overpass, traffic will be directed to use the 

Lincoln Avenue overpass.   

          

### 

 
When you see barrels, people are fixing your roads. Drive like you work here. 

www.Michigan.gov/WorkZoneSafety 
 

www.twitter.com/MDOT_MetroDet | www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT | www.youtube.com/MichiganDOT  
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